
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Naheed K   

Sent: 2025/04/17 2:23 PM 

To: Vani, Clara <Clara.Vani@brampton.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Countryside Drive- Minor Variance Application A-2024-0200 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

Hello Clara, Greetings, 

Please consider this email as a letter of support to the committee’s file. 

I request you to kindly allow us to use this place as our small community centre. 

We are a small community. We generally meet once or twice a week for family get together, prayers, 

entertainment and other programs. 

This is very important for the mental health and peace of mind for all the member families 

particularly children to know each other and better understanding. 

So, kindly consider the request. I am authorizing to post to the revised agenda. 

Thanking you! 

Sincerely, 

 

Naheed Kausar 

2 kingsview blvd. 

Etobicoke, ON 

M9R 4B5 

 

Email-  

 


